
Dear Board, 
Please increase the budget for the MCFSC 2020-2021. Our firesafe council just started 
last year and would really benefit from funding to help make our homes and roads fire 
resistant and to assist in outreach to adjacent neighborhoods. 
 

Please help keep our community safe and continue to allow MCFSC to assist 
neighborhoods like ours and reach out to all in our community to encourage people to 
harden their homes and be ready for wildfires. It's a community effort that involves hard 
work and education! 
 

Thank you, 
Christina Tipp 

 


